

9 March 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Re: Sports' Uniforms

I have been encouraged to write directly to parents and carers after observing what seems to be a declining standard in the wearing of the College Sports Uniform during inter-school games during the Saturday morning competitions. I am asking for your understanding that when we register a team, we also register a playing uniform. Referees could prevent a player coming on to the field/court/pool if they are not wearing FULL registered uniform.

I am asking all our coaches to re-enforce the message that a sport's uniform serves several functions including "identity and being fit for purpose". I particularly ask the Touch Footy teams to ensure if they are wearing skins/tights they are at least mid-thigh in length.

Thank you for your support. It is great to see our teams out competing every Saturday.

Yours sincerely

Anne Fry Principal

